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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/040 
 
Subject: BNSSG Joint Formulary 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Due to newly created ''NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South 
Gloucestershire ICB’ the current formulary followed is 'Bristol, 
North Somerset, & South Gloucestershire (BNSSG) Joint 
Formulary’, are there any plans to create a new formulary, if so 
what is the timeline and where will it be published, or will you 
continue to refer to this existing formulary? 

Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire Integrated Care 
Board (BNSSG ICB) has no plans to create a new formulary and will 
continue to refer to the existing BNSSG Joint Formulary. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 16 August 2022 and has been approved for release by Joanne 
Medhurst, Chief Medical Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


